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Black Dog Meet

No. 200 Crianlarich

The “Compleat” 200

Friday 16th - Sunday 18th November 2018

In Attendance



Charles Alexander
Richard Marwood



David Cameron

Andy Robb


Wull Clark 


Alan Sewell




Bill Clark 


Russell Shanks
.


Gerry Feeney

Lorna Smith


Valerie Inglis

Tony Smith


Liz Kennedy

Owen Clark (guest)


Nicky Lucking

Joan Walsh (guest)


John McGill 

James Yeats (guest)


Mike McLaggan


Rachel Yeats & Gillian Clark joined us for dinner

Mountains Climbed 

Friday

Gerry and Andy

Meal na Fearna (809m)
.

Saturday

“The Whole Crew”

Ben Ime (1011m)
Sunday

“we all went home”
Weather

The day was dry and fine for the most part but cloud was low on the summit  of Ben Ime. It was very cold with snow on the ground and frosty at the trig point. As the day progressed the cloud got lower as we descended but was clearing up by the time we got back to the Bealach a' Mhaim. We had excellent views of the Cobbler (Ben Arthur 884m) on the way up and back.

Notes / Highlights

This was the club’s 200th meet which, by chance(?), was Wull Clark’s Munro ‘Compleation’.  So it was a special occasion that merited a communal dinner with a very good turn out also with a former member and founder Mike McLaggan making an appearance and one new member.  Jim Yeats decided we were a good bunch to climb with and is joining the club. (if he only knew!)

With the exception of Russell and John, who had prior arrangements, all in attendance and two additional partners came to the anniversary dinner. The catering went with military precision, thanks mainly to Valerie for her management skills and the forethought to organise volunteers for the main tasks in advance. Charles and Gerry made soup, Alan did a great pudding and Lorna provided a fantastic cake. I took the money and, at Tony’s suggestion, wangled the sole use of the second kitchen. Thanks to everybody who helped with the clearing up.

Despite, or perhaps because of, his wishes to the contrary Wull was presented with a completion t-shirt to wear down the mountain. A very nice bottle of whisky, a Quaich and a cracking cake were added later.

Fiona O'Neill could not attend due to illness. She was missed but we all hope that she will return to future meets.

As always Fiona the SYHA warden did her best to make sure things were ready but she had a fire service inspection and a visit from her boss on the day we arrived.

Altogether this was a great gathering with suitable speeches to mark the occasion.

Next meet

Rucksack's in Braemar.  Friday 14th to Sunday 16th December 2018. 

Meet organiser is Valerie Inglis.

Davie Cameron.
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